
 

CL/AD/5194 
2nd August 2019 
 
 
TO:  
MOTORSPORT UK REGISTERED KART CLUBS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: 20120KART CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
 
Notices of Intent to run a Kart Championship in 2020 are due by 1st September 2019 and please find 
enclosed Application Forms along with the Conditions for the issue of a Kart Championship as published in 
Section W.   
 
Please complete on the reverse of your Notice of Intent Application Form, the summary sheet of starts in 
the equivalent Championship during 2018 and 2019 to date.  
 
For your convenience the Notice of Intent Application and the summary sheet of starters have been 
uploaded to the Motorsport UK website (motorsportuk.org) and are available for electronic completion as a 
combined document, within Resource Centre/Championships.  Should you wish to use this method, please 
print the completed application and sign it before submission. 
 
If you require anything further please direct your enquiries to Andrea Duncan who will be pleased to assist 
you.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
CHERYL LYNCH 
Race, Speed & Kart Executive 
 
Enc.  


